
Attention Schools and Colleges: Send Us Your Photos

ASCO invites you — the schools and colleges of optometry — to share with us snapshots of your
vibrant communities in action. We’ll use the photos on our website and in various printed materials to
help showcase and convey key messages about Doctor of Optometry programs and the profession of
optometry to target audiences.

These are the types of images we’re looking for:

• students and faculty working in the clinic, lab and classroom

• students and faculty participating in campus life and outreach

• attentive students in class

• graduation or other ceremonial events

• advanced technology in the clinic

• students interacting in leisure or study groups

• students interacting with professors

• students with patients

• happy, engaged students

• beautiful campus buildings

• professors in action.

If you have questions about this request, or have some unposed photos in the above categories that
you can send to us, e-mail Kim O’Sullivan, Director, Communications.

mailto:kosullivan@opted.org

